
 

Coming Up...
8 APRIL Saltbush Field Day

APRIL & JULY 1080 baiting 
accreditation 
planned for April & July– 
if you are interested 
in attending please 
contact Christine.
Townsend@peel-harvey.
org.au

Do you have an NRM event you would like 
us to promote? Please contact Mel Durack 
at melanie.durack@peel-harvey.org.au or 
0455 166 780

Landcare matters
Hotham-Williams sub-catchment update
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NRM is the management of natural resources such as land, water, soils, plants and animals. It brings together land use 
planning, water management, biodiversity conservation and sustainability of industries such as agriculture, mining, 
tourism, fisheries and forestry.

S a l t b u s h  F i e l d  D a y  –  M o n d a y  8 t h  A p r i l
PHCC are hosting a field day with guest 
speakers from Chatfields Nursery to 
discuss:

•	 Managing saltbush
•	 Maximise feed availability
•	 Planting design
•	 Establishment needs
•	 Variety selection

Two sites will be visited – Yornaning (an 
established site) & Pumphreys Bridge (pre 
site preparation)

Please contact Paula Pownall if you would 
like to attend (by 4th April) on 0419378496 
or paula.pownall@peel-harvey.org.au

melanie.durack@peel-harvey.org.au
www.peel-harvey.org.au

These projects are supported by the Peel-Harvey Catchment Council through funding from the Australian Government’s 
National Landcare Program, Newmont Boddington Gold and the Shires of Boddington, Cuballing, Wandering and Williams

We recently met with some of our 
Farmers for Fauna landholders in 
Dryandra Woodland. It was great to see 
new faces as well as some of our regular 
attendees.

PHCC provided an update on our funding 
which will continue to support this project 
for the next 4+ years as well as provide 
opportunities to assist farmers with on-
ground works, citizen science projects, 
training and accreditation. 

DPIRD’s Mike Clark provided information 
on 1080 baiting accreditation and 
DBCA’s Peter Lacey updated us on native 

fauna populations in Dryandra.  The 
results are attributable to the great feral 
animal control work which occurs within 
Dryandra and also by the landholders on 
their own properties. 

Our numbat, woylie and other threatened 
species are reliant on us all working 
together to control feral animals. PHCC is 
pleased to be partnering with DBCA and 
Project Numbat. 

If you would like support for feral animal 
control please contact Christine on 
0455166780 or christine.townsend@
peel-harvey.org.au

F a r m e r s  f o r  F a u n a  U p d a t e . . . F R E E  t r a i n i n g !

Protect your valuable livestock and our 
precious threatened fauna with FREE 
accreditation training!

We are seeking expressions of interest 
from landholders who would like 
to participate in a free 1080 baiting 
accreditation workshop in April and July 
2019. 

Please contact Christine on 0455 166 780 
or christine.townsend@peel-harvey.org.au 
if you are interested. Places are limited.


